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10/12/2019  10:54:362019/5264/L OBJ Leo Kaufman I fail to understand that your Council will consider approving such major internal changes to this listed building, 

which would completely alter the original layout of this listed building.

The provision of all the addition bathrooms will break up the sense of the original way this building was built as 

a Townhouse in the 1800's.

THIS IS ESPECIALLY SEEING THAT YOUR COUNCIL RECENTLY REFUSED A MINOR ALTERATION TO 

ANOTHER BUILDING IN THE SAME TERRACE WHICH ONLY PROPOSED A HOLE IN THE CEILING OF 

ABOUT ONE SQUARE METER OF THE BACK ADDITION, TO MAKE SPACE FOR A LADDER TO BE 

PROVIDED. PLEASE SEE APPLICATION REF: 2019/1760/L.
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